
 
We act for the owner of XX South End W8 5BU. 
 
We can confirm that our client objects to the Applications. 
 
Our client’s primary concern relates to the severe traffic impacts the development will cause both 
during its construction and operational phases and the associated detrimental effect such impacts 
will have on the amenity currently enjoyed by properties in South End - an issue expressly identified 
as a “threat” in the Heythrop College Supplementary Planning Document. 
 
Our client and her professional advisors are in the process of reviewing the application material and 
have identified a number of omissions and inconsistencies.  Given the complexity of the proposals 
and application documentation this process is ongoing. 
 
As you are aware from previous e-mail correspondence with our client, she did not receive formal 
notification of the application, nor was a site notice posted in South End.  In your e-mail 1 October 
2018 (timed at 10:03) to our client and Mr Michael Bach you kindly confirmed that that you would 
accept representations from our client until 31 October 2018. 
 
We can confirm that our client intends to file a full detailed objection in advance of the revised 31 
October deadline. 
 

 


